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Industry Veteran John Flynn Joins Birko as Vice President of Sales 
 

 
HENDERSON, Colo. – Birko, a leader in providing food safety solutions for the protein, 

further processing, produce and brew industries, is excited to announce that John Flynn 

has joined the company as its new vice president of sales. 

 

“John has an exceptional sales background in premium protein products and the 

experience we need to support our company’s continued growth,” said Mark Swanson, 

Birko’s chief executive officer. “He’s devoted his career to the food industry and brings to 

Birko a passion for protecting the food supply and helping companies produce safe, 

quality products. His deep understanding and significant leadership providing customer 

solutions and value fits well with Birko’s mission to be a partner in food safety for the 

industries we serve.” 

 

Flynn will lead the company’s chemical sales division, driving strategy and performance, 

and will direct Birko’s team of technical managers and technical sales representatives. 

Together, Flynn and the sales team will provide the quality and sanitation solutions to 

help solve the issues facing our protein, further processing, produce and brew customers. 

 

Flynn joins Birko with more than 25 years of senior leadership experience in sales and 

marketing for the protein and further processing industries. Most recently, he was vice 

president of beef sales and marketing at JBS where he successfully developed revenue-

generating strategies and played a key role in helping the company navigate through 

challenging market conditions. Prior to JBS, he was vice president of beef sales at Cargill, 

and earlier, a regional sales manager at Johnsonville Sausage. 

 

Flynn was a member of the Colorado Beef Council’s board of directors, a role he held 

from 2012 through 2016, and sits on the board of the Luca John Foundation. 

 

He has a bachelor’s degree in economics and political science from the University of 



 

Wisconsin-Eau Claire, and is a graduate of the MBA/MEP program from the University of 

Minnesota’s Carlson School of Business. He will be based at Birko’s Henderson, Colo., 

headquarters. 

 

 

About Birko 

Protecting the food chain for more than three generations. Saving lives. Reducing costs, 

liability and risk. At Birko, we take food safety seriously. Nothing is more important to us 

than making sure the food chain is secure, safe and pathogen free. That’s why we’re 

committed to turning great science into valuable new products, developing innovative 

custom equipment that saves time and resources, and providing excellent customer 

service. It’s all part of The Birko Advantage - integrated food safety solutions provided by 

highly trained and experienced professionals. Visit birkocorp.com to learn more about 

how we can be your partner in food safety. 
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For More Information, Contact: 
Chloe DeYoung 
Phone: (920) 983-9700 
Email: chloe@goelement.com  
 
 
 


